
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
April 16, 2004 

RE:     AboCom Systems 

FCC ID:  MQ4ARM914 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. 
 

1.) Please provide an Operational Description for this product. This is an FCC requirement. 
2.) In addition to the label, please indicate by use of  either a line drawing or photograph where the 

label will be placed on the product. 
3.) The Confidentiality Request letter does not mention the BOM listing. Do you wish to have the 

Parts List available for viewing on the FCC website? FYI: Parts Lists are not required for any 
low power transmitters under Part 15. 

4.) FYI: The DofC report for Unintentional emissions is not required to be filed by FCC. 
5.) FYI: The radiated band edge tests need only be performed on the highest channel at 

2483.5MHz, and on the lowest channel at 2400MHz. 
6.) Please provide RF Exposure evaluation (MPE calculation) as a separate document. 
7.) In the Internal Photographs, the FCC requires that all RF shielding be removed. Please review 

your photos. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 

mailto:whgraff@AmericanTCB.com

